
Monday, July 8th 2024

Dear Valued Guest,

We believe that you are enjoying your stay with us at InterContinental Hanoi 
Westlake.

Due to low occupancy, kindly be advised that Saigon Restaurant will be closed for 
one more additional day on Wednesday weekly until further notice, starting from 
this week.

The restaurant's old schedule remains unchanged, with only one additional day 
off every week:

- Opening: 18:00 – 22:30

- Closing: Monday & Wednesday

We appreciate your understanding and apologize in advance for any 
inconvenience caused. 

Best Regards,  

Mr. Nguyen Hong Thang
Food & Beverage Director
InterContinental Hanoi Westlake


